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Extensive work by many individuals, from multiple organisations, over the last 10 years have 
contributed to the Researchfish common question set.  The increasing use of the platform is 
testament to the value of a common reporting method.  Organisations are now 
demonstrating how they are using the information they have gained through a wide variety 
of reporting formats.   
 
This workshop will explore with participants the areas where the common question set 
meets our needs well, and will identify areas for future development.  Participants will 
engage in small, mixed-stakeholder group discussion to identify areas they would like to be 
able gather information on in the future.  The outcomes of these discussions will be shared 
with the wider group and inform future question set development. 
 


